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THE PARK THAT REACHES EVERY HOME & INTO THE WILDERNESS 
The jury recommends involving both Runner-up teams in the implementation 
process. Each project focusses on a highly relevant topic which specifically enriches 
the strengths of the future realisation. The dialogue between these two projects is 
considered particularly valuable, as they will mutually nurture each other's ideas. 
The prospect of having both teams collaborate on the subsequent project is a 
desired outcome for the jury. 
 
In order to clarify the essential qualities of the winning projects, to maintain 
maximum transparency and to promote dialogue/exchange between the teams, the 
jury recommends that the implementation process starts with a 1-2 day workshop 
involving both winning teams, the city and the developer, with the support of 
EUROPAN. 
In addition, at least one member of the international jury should be present at the 
workshop. In this workshop, a timetable and a process that covers all possible 
options for both teams must be defined in order to formulate a comprehensive brief 
for the work ahead. 
It is further recommended that in the early stages of the process, one member of the 
jury should act as a qualified observer and companion. 


